
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
October 26th 2024 

9:30 AM – approx. 10:30 AM 
@ SHSS Castlegar 

 
Please join us for our October 

 General Meeting to also participate in the following discussions: 
 

■ Uncertified EA discussion further to letter of concerns 
submitted at September GM 

■ Wellness Fund - 2023/24 Left over money - Action Plan 
discussion    

 
Your Executive Committee looks forward to seeing you there! 

 
ALL NEW EMPLOYEES ARE URGED TO ATTEND AND BE SWORN IN. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT YOUR SHOP STEWARD,  
President Heather Skarbo  hskarbo@sd20.bc.ca or 

Joan Wallin, Recording Secretary. Email: jwallin@sd20.bc.ca 
Visit 1285.cupe.ca 
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